
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gregory Vogt [mailto:gvogt@vogtlawfirm.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2009 4:02 PM 
To: Sumita Mukhoty 
Subject: Re: WH Link LLC assignment application 
 
Yes, Lakedale Link, Inc. is incorporated in the State of Minnesota. 
 
Gregory J. Vogt 
Law Offices of Gregory J. Vogt, PLLC 
2121 Eisenhower Ave., Suite 200 
Alexandria, VA  22314 
703.838.0115 (office) 
703.684.3620 (fax) 
http://www.vogtlawfirm.com 
 
NOTICE: This communications from Law Offices of Gregory J. Vogt, PLLC,  
constitutes an attorney-client communication and may contain information that is 
PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL and/or ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you 
are not an intended recipient, any dissemination of this message is strictly prohibited. If 
you have received this message in error, please do not read, copy or forward this 
message. Please permanently delete all copies and any attachments and notify the sender 
immediately by replying to this email or by calling 703.838.0115. 
 
 
 
Sumita Mukhoty wrote: 
> Thanks Greg.  Also wanted to confirm that Lakedale Inc., is a  
> Minnesota corporation, right?  Sumita 
> 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Gregory Vogt [mailto:gvogt@vogtlawfirm.com] 
> Sent: Monday, August 10, 2009 3:47 PM 
> To: Sumita Mukhoty 
> Subject: WH Link LLC assignment application 
> 
> Pursuant to your request, I wanted to clarify that WH Link, LLC would  
> like to assign its international 214 (FCC File No. 
> ITC-214-20010501-00266) to Iowa Telecommunications Services, Inc.   
> Iowa Telecom's existing subsidiary, Lakedale Link, Inc. will provide  
> services 


